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25 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As part of our ASPIRE day on Tuesday 9 July, your child will be participating in a Virtual Reality Safe Cycling training 
programme. We are working with The Bikeability Trust who are coordinating this project in conjuction with Active 
Travel England. This immersive cycle training project aims to: 
 

• Enthuse children about cycling 

• Increase their ‘Road Riding Readiness’  

• Increase the use of cycling where possible. 
 
As a tutor group, your child will have the opportunity to carry out the bikeability instructor-led session within a one 
hour slot. The use of an ipad per student will enable a 360 degree POV visual of scenarios and key information to 
develop every child’s road safety. 
 
We are excited to support the bikeabilty trust in their delivery of this opportunity. If there is a reason you do not want 
your child to participate, please follow the link below to opt out by Monday 1st July. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAUj5-
ukduz7T7a2mr0uZdiCbsLgvVVo68AgjPBRxdusMYTA/viewform?usp=pp_url  
 
If your child does opt out to being a part of this session, they will be joining a politics session which has been set up to 
coincide with the bikeability project.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss E Timlett 
Teacher of PE and Outdoor Education 
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